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Town Clerk/Tax Collector
3 year term; vote for 1

Lisa Meier
I have resided in Andover since 1973. 

There is no other place that I would want 
to reside. Married since 1979, my hus-
band and I raised two children in this 
very special town. Many of you know me 
from my 21 years as an Insurance Agent; 
Clerk / Treasurer of the Andover Water 
District since 1997; Secretary to the Zon-
ing Board of Adjustment since 2000; 
Secretary to the Planning Board since 
2001; Secretary to the Andover Snow-
mobile Club since 2007; Secretary to the 
Select Board since September 2021.

In my spare time I enjoy hopping on 
my Harley, meeting up with friends, and 
just cruising wherever the front wheel 
takes us; sitting around a campfi re with 
friends; and especially spending quality 
time with our precious seven-year-old 
granddaughter.

I applied for and accepted the posi-
tion of Deputy Town Clerk / Tax Col-
lector in June 2021. I was appointed 
Interim Town Clerk / Tax Collector in 
December 2021 and fi nd it to be a very 
unique and fulfi lling opportunity.

I love seeing, greeting, and chatting 
with all our residents, and I especially 
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to review the School District and Town 
budgets, question expenses and increas-
es in requests, and, after many discus-
sions among ourselves, come to a con-
sensus on budgets to present to voters at 
the School District and Town meetings. 
I would like to continue on this com-
mittee and would appreciate your vote 
on March 8, 2022. Thank you.

Budget Committee
2 year term; vote for 2

Mark Cowdrey
I moved to Andover with my wife 

in 1999. I was born in New Hampshire 
and have lived here most of my life. I 
have previously served on the Planning 
Board, the Village District Commis-
sion, and as a Library Trustee. I also 
serve on the Merrimack County Advi-
sory Committee.

I am currently fi lling out a term on 
the Budget Committee that is about to 
expire, after I was appointed to fi ll a 
vacancy in November of last year. Al-
though I had had some exposure to the 
Budget Committee several years ago as 
the Village District’s ex offi  cio represen-
tative, it was a challenge to learn the se-
rial steps required to fi nalize the budget.

I will continue to attempt to fi nd 
common ground for the Town’s fi scal 
matters, to try to fi nd the balance of 
frugality and responsibility.

Select Board
3 year term; vote for 1

Jim Delaney, Sr.
Most of you know me, but I’ll enter 

my qualifi ca-
tions. I have 
served three 
years on the 
zoning board; 
three years 
on the school 
board; three 
years on the 
budget committee; and three years as a 
selectman. I was also the fi rst Recre-
ation Director in Andover.

In my three years as selectman we 
established the highway department and 
we also managed to keep the tax rate in-
crease at a modest 1 to 3%. In those three 
years, I made it possible for loggers to do 
their work when there were obstacles in 
their way, as well as help people build on 
property they owned on class six roads. 
I represented everyone in Andover, not 
just a few, so I would appreciate your 
vote on election day. Thank you.

Donna Crisp Duclos, 
write-in candidate

For the last year and a half I have 
spent Mon-
days from 6 
to 8 PM at-
tending Se-
lect Board 
meetings at 
the Town 
Hall meeting 
room. In that 
time I have learned quite a bit about 
what is involved in keeping Andover 
running smoothly and staying within a 
budget, while addressing many issues 
that are immediate and long term.

I am running a write-in campaign 
in order to give the citizens of Andover 
a choice of how we want Andover to 
progress, as big and small issues and 
problems will need to be resolved. I am 
hoping to create a space where citizens 
who are feeling marginalized, or just 
plain too busy keeping their heads above 
water to attend meetings, will feel they 
can let me know how they would like 
Andover to address the many and vari-
ous issues, problems, and opportunities 
available to all of us.

I would appreciate your vote for 
write in (Donna Crisp Duclos) for Se-
lect Board on March 8, 2022.

41 Main Street
New London NH 03257

603 526-2955
www.lakesunapee.net

angeli@tds.net

Experience the sun sparkling through golden trees on this 3.9 acre 
site of your future home! Easy access through a cleared trail, this 
property is accessible and easy to navigate. Level building site with 
wooded privacy from the neighbors and from the road. Stone walls 
line both sides of the property and the front two pins are clearly 
marked. Newbury's "South View" is a wonderful walking neighbor-
hood with beautifully crafted homes. Only a couple of minutes to 
Sunapee Harbor and Mount Sunapee.

Call us today!

Land in Newbury - $110,000

colby-group.com | The Gallery, 276 Newport Rd., Suite 211, New London, NH

Experience the ease and confidence that comes with working with a 
Colby Insurance Group agent.  We’ll customize an insurance plan that will provide  
financial security and protect your lifestyle. Put our expertise to work for you. 

Call today - 800 392-6532
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